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Year  2  Homework Letter
21-04-17
Welcome back to the summer term of Year 2. We hit the ground running on Tuesday as we started our final preparations for the SATS examinations which will begin in May. We are looking forward to our trip to Earlswood Baptist church on Wednesday 26th April. If you have not returned the permission slip and contribution towards the transportation, please could you do this by Monday. On Monday the 24th of April the children are invited to wear trainers for the day in exchange for a bottle of drink (alcoholic or non-alcoholic). This is to support the PTFA with preparations for the School Fayre in June. There will be a collection point in the playground in the morning where you can drop off your bottle. Many Thanks in advance for your support. 




Dates for your diary
Week commencing 24th April Clubs start

Monday, 24th April PTFA Bring a Bottle – Wear Trainers

Thursday 4th May Bags2school collection (PTFA)

Friday 5th May Year 6 – PTFA Cake sale & second hand uniform sale (3.15 pm)

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June HALF TERM

Monday 5th June INSET DAY
                                                            
Thank you again for your continued support. 
Mrs Brooks
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English 


In our English lessons this week we have been focusing on SATS style question papers. We have completed a number of reading comprehension papers which included both fiction and non-fiction texts. We have also attempted a variety of EGPS papers (English, Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling). I have been extremely pleased with the way the children have conducted themselves this week. They have behaved impeccably and strived to do their very best.  There has been a marked improvement in their comprehension skills too – well done Year 2!





Maths


In Maths this week we have been looking at addition. We have learnt that addition can be done in any order. We have also investigated whether subtraction can be done in any order. Children have re-visited number bonds to 20 – this is a key skill. We have been looking at fact families and exploring the relationship between addition and subtraction for example:  


7 + 5 = 12


12 – 5 = 7


12 – 7 = 5


: 











Homework


As homework this week I have set a SATS style reading comprehension. Please ask your child to read the text and answer the questions. For Maths I have set a SATS style assessment paper. Please let me know what questions your child found difficult. I have decided not to set spellings this term due to the SATS examinations taking place through out May.  


                                                       














